
Holy Family Catholic Primary School - 2023 School Photos   
Your school photo day is almost here!

We are excited to be capturing your child’s memories at Holy Family Lindfield on Monday 20 March 2023 
Ordering your 2023 photos is quick and easy! You can order now through the Compass Portal. 

Be quick to order and take advantage of the special pricing, when you order through the Compass Portal. But these prices are only 
available for a limited time. 

To place your order, make sure you have your Compass login details handy! 

Click here for our simple online ordering guide. 

Click here to Start Ordering! 
If you are having problems logging into your parent portal, click "Can't access your account?" and follow the prompts. 

Sibling Photos are also available to order through Compass and must be ordered before midnight PRIOR to photo day. 
Please note that students hold the responsibility of presenting themselves for their family photo at their allocated time slot. 
If you have any questions regarding the photography service or packages available for purchase, please contact our friendly team on

9499 6555 or by email to sydney@msp.com.au 

Get your smiles ready! 

Kind Regards 
MSP Photography - Sydney 

MSP Sydney 
02 9499 6555 
SYDNEY@MSP.COM.AU 
www.msp.com.au 

Online ordering Closes Monday 20 March 2023
Archive fee applies after this date.

https://www.compass.education/guide#photos
https://holyfamily-nsw.compass.education/Photos/
mailto:SYDNEY@MSP.COM.AU
https://www.msp.com.au/



